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As this information may be of interest to other members of the public  
ACC may publish a copy of this response on ACC’s website. All requester data, including your name 
and contact details, will be removed prior to release. The released response will be made available 
www.acc.co.nz/resources/#/category/12  

If you have any questions about this response, please get in touch 
You can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz. 

If you are not happy with this response, you can also contact the Ombudsman via 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602. Information about how to make a 
complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

Ngā mihi 

 

Christopher Johnston 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement 


